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Parksville Community Park Mobile Food Concession  
Request for Proposals (Off-Season) 
 
The City wishes to provide off-season concession services through mobile vendors in the Parksville Community 
Park with a focus on locally grown and nutritious foods.  
 
Two concession pads are located on Sandcastle Drive in the Parksville Community Park at 193 Island Highway 
East and applicants may submit proposals for one or both existing pads for the off-season. The successful 
contractors would operate the mobile food concessions from October 1, 2022, to April 30, 2023.  
 
The closing date for the return of request for proposals is Friday, August 19 at 4 pm to the administration 
department, City of Parksville, 100 Jensen Avenue East, PO Box 1390, Parksville V9P 2H3.  
 
Additional information and a copy of the RFP documents are available on the City’s website. 
 
For more information about this request for proposals, please contact Amanda Weeks, Corporate Officer at 
aweeks@parksville.ca or 250 954-3070. 
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